Hello Vallis parents and carers,
We hope everyone is staying well and adjusting to a different way of life at this difficult time.

Today we are posting a grid of activities for each Key Stage with a whole school topic of
‘Superheroes’. We will then post more over the coming weeks. Children can work on the activities
for their key stage or some may like to try tasks set for their siblings. They may also come up with
other ideas. Just go with the flow!

However, do not feel any pressure to complete everything. It is meant to support you as parents.
Trying to replicate school at home is very difficult, especially if you are still trying to work from home
and have children of different ages.

Please feel reassured that there is so much value in play, singing, dancing, baking, being in the
garden, playing board games and role play. Your children will still be learning.

We have loved seeing the children doing so many lovely things with parents and siblings on our
‘Virtual Vallis’ Facebook group. If you haven’t already joined please do, if you have already then tell
your friends about it.

Take care and keep yourselves safe.

Mrs Higgins, Mrs Molloy and Mr Summers



